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A message from the VP:
Adapting to Student Needs

Watch Here

Next all-sta� meeting
The next Student Affairs All-Staff Meeting is
scheduled for Jun. 2 at 11 a.m. Please make

sure to register below.

We look forward to seeing you! 

Welcome, Fa'a!

Welcome, Fa’ama’i (Fa’a) Taupa’u, the
Director of the Veterans Support

Center.

Personally
identi�able
information (PII)
doesn't belong in
your email

PII includes but is not limited to such stand-alone elements as a full Social Security
Number or passport number. Read this @theU article to learn about PII and data that
requires a high level of information security.

Utah Pride Parade

March with the U in the 2022 Utah
Pride Parade on Sunday, June 5,

2022 at 10 a.m. 

Join us for Lauren
Weitzman's

retirement party
Cheers to 25 years at the U!

 Join us May 17 from 3-5 p.m. at the
Union Crimson View to celebrate

Lauren's accomplishments as director
of the University Counseling Center
and to send her well wishes for the

future!

Lunch and learn
Join the University Counseling Center in

a series of virtual presentations for
Mental Health Awareness Month. 

May 17 - "Perfectionism: Impact on
Mental Health and the Creation of the
Cycle of Misery" Presented by Christina
Kelly Lecluyse, LCSW

May 24 - "People of Color: Let's talk
about Mental Health: Presented by
Aarati Ghimire, LCSW

May 31 - "Botanicals and Supplements
used in Mental Health Treatment" Presented by Stacey Dorais, PMHNP

Mindfulness Center
summer 2022
programming
Mindfulness Center services are
offered, with a few exceptions, to all
students, faculty, and staff of the
University of Utah community. These

offerings are free, available by Zoom (excluding holidays and breaks), and require
participant registration to attend. Find a list of upcoming events here. 

Free garden
admission for full-time
U sta�
Red Butte Garden is pleased to offer free
garden admission to all full-time staff at
the University of Utah beginning June
1, 2022. Just show your UID at the front
desk, and you’ll be able to enjoy all 100 acres of themed gardens, paved paths, hiking
trails, lawns, and picnic spots.

Something on
Your Mind?

COVID-19
Resources

Coronavirus.utah.edu
Vaccine Opportunities

General Campus Questions Hotline 
801-213-2874 

Health and Testing Hotline 
801-587-0712

Vice President for Student A�airs
University of Utah
801-581-7793     

studenta�airs@utah.edu 
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